From: Gryglak, Magdalena

To: "Reese, ShaKeia"
Subject: Renewal application- NRC license no. 13-23600-01 for U.S. Steel Corporation
Date: Friday, March 18, 2022 8:41:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Reese,

After an additional review of the information provided in your 2/16/22 and 3/10/22
letter, the NRC staff had some follow up questions.

Specifically, in a signed and dated letter, please provide the following:

1. Please explain whether the Fe-55 sealed source (ASOMA model 400) that was
transferred to Qal-Tek Associates in February 2022 was a generally licensed
source (the source was not listed on your specific license no. 13-23600-01).

2. Please provide the leak test results for all of the sealed sources listed in your
transfer document to Qal-Tek Associates signed 2/8/22. If the leak test results
are not available, please provide a confirmation that the sealed sources did not
leak.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. Please provide you response by 3/22/22, if
possible.

Thank you so much
Magdalena R. Gryglak
Health Physicist

U.S. NRC Region lll
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